Johnson, Sabrina O

From: Guilbeault, Ken <KGuilbeault@SCSEngineers.com>

Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2019 2:52 PM

To: Tafuni, Steven

Cc: bryan.white@mymanatee.org; anthony.detweiler@mymanatee.org

Subject: RE: WACS ID 44795, Lena Road landfill monitoring wells and surface water sampling
Steve,

This is notification that the monitoring wells and surface water at the Lena Road Landfill are planned for sampling
beginning on April 22-25 2019.

Ken Guilbeault, P.G.

Project Director
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